To: Alexandria Sands <asands1@uncc.edu>

From: Jayasree Jaganatha <jjaganat@uncc.edu>

Subject: NCARH conference finds its home at UNC Charlotte
Dear Alex,

UNC Charlotte’s National Residence Hall Honorary will be hosting the annual North Carolina
Association of Residence Hall Conference for the first time next year. Students will want to hear
about this event, not only because it is the first major statewide conference to be held on
campus but also because they too can learn how to take an active role in their residence halls.

The conference, which includes 13 North Carolina universities, will begin on Feb. 9 in the
Student Union. NRHH has planned several activities for students and visitors, including panels
about career opportunities within university housing, statewide service projects and an awards
banquet.

If you would be interested in an interview with the NRHH Executive Board, please let me know
by Monday, April 16. The board is available on Thursday nights, when they meet to plan the
conference.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration. | can be reached at 919-961-2802 and
will follow up on Friday.

P.S. | appreciate the care put into your article about the new LGBTQ+ center. It is a sensitive
topic, and | believe you handled it elegantly.

Sincerely,
Jayasree

Jayasree Jaganatha

Promotion Committee

National Residence Hall Honorary
UNC Charlotte

919-961-2802
jjaganat@uncc.edu

@jjaganat



